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On behalf of the Texas Hydrogen Association, I extend our support for the Advanced Clean Cars
and Advanced Clean Trucks Rules proposed for New Mexico. We commend New Mexico's
pioneering efforts towards zero-emission and carbon-negative initiatives that not only advance
environmental goals but also stimulate economic growth in clean energy production and utilization.
Our mutual focus includes the evolution of carbon-negative hydrogen production and the imminent
integration of fuel-cell electric buses in public and educational transit systems. The proposed
regulations can potentially catalyze increased private investments in hydrogen production facilities,
assembly plants for large-scale fuel-cell electric buses, servicing infrastructures, hydrogen fueling
stations, and comprehensive maintenance services for these buses. We consistently engage with
industry stalwarts in New Mexico and, as a neighboring state, pledge our unwavering support in
your journey towards a cleaner, carbon-free energy future. 


